
From: Rob McNabb rmcnabb@logic.ky
Subject: RE: Pole Attachment Industry Working Group

Date: June 16, 2017 at 2:14 PM
To: Daniel Ebanks daniel.ebanks@ofreg.ky, Consultations Public consultations@ofreg.ky
Cc: Lewie Hydes lhydes@logic.ky

Dear OfReg Consultations Group,
 
Logic has no further comments other than what we have already submitted on the topic. 
 
Rob
 
From: Daniel Ebanks [mailto:daniel.ebanks@ofreg.ky] 
Sent: Thursday, June 1, 2017 12:47 PM
To: Daniel Ebanks <daniel.ebanks@icta.ky>
Cc: Martin Bould <martin.bould@digicelgroup.com>; Rob McNabb <rmcnabb@logic.ky>;
Randy Merren <RandyMerren@C3.ky>; Victor Salgado <victor.salgado@cwc.com>;
Sacha Tibbetts <STibbetts@datalink.ky>; Consultations <consultations@icta.ky>; Raul
Nicholson-Coe <Raul.Nicholson-Coe@digicelgroup.com>
Subject: Pole Attachment Industry Working Group
 
Afternoon All,
 
Please find attached letter from OfReg regarding the Pole Attachment Industry Working
Group.
 
Please ensure all responses are sent to consultations@ofreg.ky 
 
Best Regards

Daniel Ebanks
Manager Infrastructure & Spectrum
OfReg
+1 345 946 4282 (Main)
+1 345 945 8284 (Fax)
+1 345 746 9612 (Direct)
daniel.ebanks@ofreg.ky  
 
 
 

Website: www.ofreg.ky    
Offices: 85 North Sound Rd. | Alissta Towers, 3rd Floor
P.O. Box 2502 | Grand Cayman KY1-1104 | CAYMAN ISLANDS

Notice: As of 16 January 2017, the functions of the ICTA, ERA, and Petroleum Inspectorate have
been merged into a new regulatory agency, the Utility Regulation and Competition Office
(“OfReg"). See our new website at www.ofreg.ky for more information.




